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November 17, 2021 

TO: Residents and Family Members 
FROM: Loriman Looke, Executive Director and Administrator 
RE: COVID-19 Positive Care Team Member 

I am writing to inform you that a Quarry Hill care team member has tested positive for COVID-19. The 
individual is now in isolation, in accordance with Centers for Disease Control (CDC) guidelines. 

Contact tracing at Anderson Inn has already taken place, and some residents and care team members have 
been tested for the virus. Additional testing may occur.   

We are in communication with the Maine CDC and MaineHealth to ensure that we are taking all the 
appropriate steps and doing everything possible to keep COVID-19 from spreading within the Inn. 
Family members, we will contact you if there are any concerning changes regarding your loved one’s 
health and will continue to provide updates as they become available. 

If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


